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RE: Transform 66 P3 Project – Statement of Clarification 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
With respect to the DBOM Delivery Method, the Department clarifies that Part C, Section 3.1(c) 
of Addendum #1 to the Request for Qualifications should reflect that the Volume 3 Financial 
Information to be submitted by Proposers as part of their SOQs is exempt from any page 
limitation, as is noted in Part C, Section 4. 
 
 
 
Morteza Farajian, Ph.D. 
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